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Christ Church Academy
Wrose Brow Road

Shipley

Bradford

BD18 2NT

01274 410349

admin@cca.bdat-academies.org
Headteacher: Mrs Philippa Foster
Date:  Wednesday 16th November 2022
Dear parents and carers,

Re: Closure of school on Friday 18th November 2022

Unfortunately, we currently have over 25% of children and staff off sick with a winter vomiting bug and colds.  

Having taken advice from Public Health England and BDAT we will be closed on Friday 18th November in order to complete a deep clean of the school. This will also provide a 72-hour infection break in an attempt to stop the spread.

All children will be provided with work on Thursday for them to complete on Friday.

We will reopen on Monday 21st November.
Please also note we have moved our Children in Need day to Monday 21st November. Children can come in non-uniform wearing anything spotty.

Please note that if a child has sickness or diarrhoea, they must be kept off school for a full 48 hours after the last bout of sickness or diarrhoea.
Yours faithfully,

Mrs. P. Foster

Headteacher

